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Senator Winters releases statement on 
passage of Measure 101

SALEM, OR - Senator Jackie Winters (R-Salem) has released the following

statement on the passage of Measure 101. 
 
"The voters have approved Measure 101, voting to protect health care for over
300,000 Oregonians. This is a short term fix, and we will need to work to find a
bipartisan long term solution. I am hopeful that we will move forward with this
bipartisan spirit into the 2018 short session."
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